
 
Subject  proposed NI 31-103 
 
 
Dear Mr. Stevenson, 
 
I am not in favour of the above proposal. The amount of personal  
information that one must divulge is already excessive. There needs to  
be a balance between protecting the client and divulging persoanl  
information and the scales are already tipped in favour of the latter.  
Thank you. 
 
Wayne Woloschuk 


